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To our members, their family and friends,

Just in time for holiday gift giving, the Fraternal Order of Police of Ohio Foundation has
partnered with Smartcell Fundraising to use their amazing Stocking Stuffer Fundraising
Program. With your help, we are looking to raise funds for the FOP of Ohio Foundation and
the Critical Incident Response Service.

From 11/15/2017 until 12/15/2017, shop for awesome Apple-Certified and Android cell
phone accessories that can be purchased as wonderful holiday gifts for your friends and
family, especially those small stocking stuffers. With everyone now owning a cellphone, the
selection of great products from Smartcell will make it easy for you to find something for
everyone on your list this year.

In addition to receiving great holiday gifts at great prices, our organization will receive 50%
of the purchase price. Let me share that with you again: We get 50% of each sale! This
program allows us to raise a substantial amount of money for our organization by doing
what we all do during the holidays: Buying gifts for our friends and family. What could be
easier for us!

Please go to www.smartcellgear.com/fundraising/place-an-order and enter in our unique
Shopping Code: FOPOHIO. You will be taken to a landing page which provides more
information. Please don’t be shy and share the code with friends and family so that they
can also purchase great gifts, and help our organization at the same time. Please SHARE,
SHARE, and SHARE again!

We hope you will help us. Every little purchase matters, and the beauty of this program is
you get to shop for great gifts for a great purpose.

Please contact me with any questions.

Happy Holidays!
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